
Appendix E 
 
From: Belinda Delaney   
Date: Sat, 18 Sept 2021 at 14:22 
Subject: Re: Delaneys 
To: Janet May  
 
Hi Janet 
 
Thank you that is greatly appreciated. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Belinda  
 
On Sat, 18 Sep 2021 at 14:00, Janet May  wrote: 
I appreciate you lettting me know, I only saw this after  
It’s all fine xxx 
 
On Saturday, September 18, 2021, 10:31 am, Belinda Delaney wrote: 

Hi Janet 
 
I hope you are well. 
 
Just to let you know that we are having to replace the back door step at some point later on this 
afternoon. 
 
It may be a bit noisy but unavoidable. It’s shouldn’t be too long a job hopefully. 
 
Thank you  
 
Kind Regards  
 
Belinda  
--  
Sent from Gmail Mobile 
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